
ST. MICHAEL ROMANIAN BYZANTINE CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 

                     609 N. LINCOLN AVENUE, AURORA, IL 60505                                                  630.897.8115 

 

 

ST. MICHAEL CHURCH FEES* 
 

 

1. Membership:  $100/single; $200/family;  

         $30/single for age 65+; $60/family for age 65+  

 

2. Wedding Ceremony - $400 for members; $500 for non-members  

 

3. Baptism Ceremony - $150 for members; $250 for non-members 

 

4. Funeral - $200 for members; $300 for non-members 

 

5. Memorial Service (Parastas) - $75 for members; $175 for non-members 

 

6. Cemetery plot - $600 for members 

 

7. Hall Rental: 
 

a. Rental fees are $500 per day (use of kitchen is included) for private events (birthdays, weddings, 

baptisms, bridal showers, general parties, etc.), with the following exceptions: 

 

i. New Year’s Eve (December 31st) - $500 fee plus an additional mandatory $500 donation 
 

ii. Memorial Service (Parastas) - $25 
 

iii. Baby Showers - $200;  If you have the Baptism Ceremony performed at St. Michael   

Church, you can purchase a Baptism Package as follows: 
 

A. $250 for members – includes Hall rental for the Baby Shower and Baptism Ceremony at 

a later date (does not include Hall rental for Baptism party).  
 

B. $350 for non-members – includes Hall rental for the Baby Shower and Baptism 

Ceremony at a later date (does not include Hall rental for Baptism party). 

 

b. $100 non-refundable deposit; balance due at the start of the event  

 

c. Mandatory execution of the Hall Rental Agreement for all private events (contact Claudia Meyer or 

download the contract from our website at www.stmichaelromanianchurch.org) 

 

d. Mandatory procurement of a Special Event Insurance Policy for the day of the event 

 

 

 

For questions, please contact Claudia Meyer 

Committee Secretary 

Phone:  630.440.9964 

Email:  st.michael.church@live.com 

 

 

 
*
All fees were approved by the Stewardship and Pastoral Committees on February 26, 2017.  They will take effect April 1, 2017. 


